
 

 

     Committee on Pedestrian and Traffic Safety 
City Council Meeting, September 13th, 2023 

 
 
 
 

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF CHICAGO 
 
 
We hereby recommend establishing a new Residential Permit Parking Zone at the 
addresses on the west side of S May Street from 2100 to 2124 S May St, at all times, all 
days. 
 
 
 

 
___________________________________ 
Byron Sigcho-Lopez  
Alderman, 25th Ward 


